
 

                                                              

St. Margaret’s-at-Cliffe 

Dover, Kent, CT15 6SS 

Telephone: (01304) 852639 

Fax:            (01304) 853671 
e-mail:secretary@st-margarets-dover.kent.sch.uk 

www.stmargaretsprimary.co.uk 

St. Margaret’s-at-Cliffe Primary School on Facebook 

@stmargaretscp on Twitter 

  
 

EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER: 

Ms Helen Comfort 

(B.A.Ed.Hons, NPQH)   

 

HEAD OF SCHOOL: 

Mrs Rachel Hindle 

(B.A.Hons, PGCE, M.A.Ed) 

 
 
 

9th October 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Carers of Year 5, 
 
Thursday 15th October is the day of the Kent Test where our Year 6s, who have registered, will be 
sitting tests to help determine which secondary schools they will be able to apply to attend. 
 
Due to the restrictions of the required space around the children this year, we are requiring the 
additional use of the Year 5 classroom for the day. 
 
Mr. Oliver will therefore be spending the day with Year 5 in the computer suite and the school 
hall.  When the class arrive in the morning they will use the main school entrance and go into the 
hall. They will also be released from the main entrance door to you, as usual, at the end of the day.  
 
I am sure Mr. Oliver is planning some great learning opportunities using the computer suite and the 
class will be able to use the hall for their lunch. The disabled toilet in the hall will be for the sole use 
of class 5 throughout the day.  
 
If you have any questions about the day you are welcome to email Mr. Oliver on the class email 
c.class5@st-margarets-dover.kent.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Rachel Hindle 
Head of School 
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